

Lawn Primary & Nursery School

Headteacher - Mrs L Wood Cleeve Lawns, Lawn, Swindon, SN3 1LE Tel: 01793 522626

admin@lawn-pri.swindon.sch.uk absence@lawn-pri.swindon.sch.uk

Tuesday 11th March 2025

Comic Relief - Friday 21st March 2025

Dear Parent / Guardian.

To show our support for Comic Relief this year, we will be holding a non-uniform day on **Friday 21st March 2025.** The children are asked to wear red if possible but normal non-uniform if not. We kindly ask for a £1 donation from each child and all money will go to Comic Relief, this contribution can be made via SCOPAY.

To get into the spirit of having fun for charity I have asked the children that if we can raise £300 as a school that day, they can slime staff in assembly that day! Staff have been pre-warned and have kindly signed up to take part. For this, any additional donation to the £1, if even 10p would help them with this challenge. Again, all the money raised from this will go towards Comic Relief.

Thank you for your support,

HENOODS

Lindsay Wood Headteacher











